AHSGR Lincoin Chapter News

-
Lincoln, Nebraska April, 1983

ATTENTION:
LINCOLN CHAPTER AHSGR MEMBERS

The Lincoln Board of Directors is hosting an Open House for Lincoln Chapter
Members only on April 10, 1983, 2 - 4 P.M. at the New International AHSGR
Heritage Center at 631 D Street.

We are expecting all of our Lincoln Chapter members to come out for this open
house. Many of you have never seen AHSGR's new building which houses the Inter-
national Offices, the Book Store, the Archives and Library. Some of you were here
before or soon after we moved but you have not seen many of the furnishings.
Coming to the open house will also give you the opportunity to see the furnishings
of the St. Paul's Lutheran Church from the Denver area. These items are to be
arranged later and displayed during the convention.

In order that we won't have too large a crowd at one time, we would like to ask
members to come to the new building on the following schedule:

2:00 P.M. Members whose last names begin with A thru H
2:20 P.M. Members whose last names begin with I thru Q
2:45 P.M. Members whose last names begin with R thru Z

This will keep members moving throughout the building. You will stop for refresh-
ments in the board room on the lower level before leaving. You may also visit the
museum before or after you come to the new building.

The museum now occupies two houses:

1139 South 7th, where our offices were located
and
1145 South 7th, the house on the corner next door.

We have many items on display that have been loaned or given as gifts to AHSGR. We
welcome "new' items if you have things that you are willing to donate.

We hope this plan will help to keep any one area from being too crowded during the
afternoon. Please note: There will not be time for research or purchasing books.
The open house is to look and see and enjoy some Gemiltlichkeit during refreshments.
Please come back another time to use the library or to seek help with your research.

We will have tickets on sale for the quilt that will be given away at the convention
in June.

PLEASE PUT THESE DATES ON YOUR CALENDAR

May 20 - 21 Garage Sale at 601 D St. Jack Sittner is Chairman. Please call
him if you have large items to be picked up. Ladies, spring house cleaning is
around the corner. If you have good items you would like to contribute to this
garage sale, we will be happy to receive them.

June 5 - Our Annual Picnic at Cooper Park, 1:00 P.M. We'll be set up near 6th

& D Streets.
* * *

Please note: Read your convention mail and register early.



